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August 20, 2012
Gerald Parker, P.E.

Bohannon Huston, Inc.

7500 Jefferson NE – Courtyard 1

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Balloon Park – TRIBUTE AREA; Grading & Drainage Plan   (B17-D001E) 
North side of Museum - 9201 Balloon Museum Dr. NE       P.E. Stamp:  7/11/12
Dear Mr. Parker, 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received July 12, 2012, the subject Grading and Drainage Plan is approved for Grading Permit.  
We received a separate email from Bradley Bingham, P.E. at AMAFCA on 7-12-2012, indicating no comment on this plan.  

Albuquerque’s MS4 Permit became effective March 1st, 2012.  All Grading and Drainage Plans and Drainage Reports will have to comply with the requirements of the new permit (http://www.cabq.gov/planning/landcoord/documents/EPA-NMS000101-FinalPermit.pdf).       

PRESENTATION COMMENTS:  This plan lacks a few presentation features required for Grading and Drainage Plans, per the DPM Chapters 22 and 27.  As stated in our letter of July 3, 2012, this Grading Plan would be much easier to review if some key elevation points were presented on the Grading Plan, rather than on a point table on a separate sheet.  Likewise, labeling, or use of a legend for proposed improvements shown on the plan would clarify the presentation.  Please review applicable DPM criteria and apply them on all future Grading and Drainage submittals.  
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3994.

Sincerely,

Gregory R. Olson, P.E.

Senior Engineer

Orig:
Drainage file  B17/D001E
c.pdf
Addressee via Email  GParker@BHInc.com
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